
Sundaes for Summer Success 
 

“Scoop Up” some summer 
reading so you can enjoy an Ice 

Cream Sundae at our  
BACK TO SCHOOL FUN 
FRIDAY CELEBRATION! 

 
Summer Reading for upcoming 

3rd-5th Grade Students: 
For every 20 minutes you read 
this summer, have your guardian 
initial one scoop of ice cream, 
and then color it. Return this 

form with all 30 scoops colored 
during the first week of school 

in August. Students who 
complete their summer reading 

card will be invited to our 
SUNDAES for SUMMER SUCCESS 

Celebration. Have a great 
summer Pick Leaders! 

Name___________________________   Homeroom Teacher (2019-2020 school year)_____________________ 


